
 
 
JOIN THE 55th WALK FOR HUNGER. HELP RAISE MONEY FOR HUNGER RELIEF IN 
MASSACHUSETTS. 
 
We've joined Project Bread's The Walk for Hunger to help get food relief to kids and families across 
Massachusetts. After being virtual for the last 3 years, one of Massachusetts' most iconic events is 
back in Boston! The in-person Walk on Sunday, May 7, 2023, will take the form of a fun-filled 3-mile 
walk around Boston Common.  
 
Register now - it's free - and start your fundraiser today to help hungry kids and families in 
Massachusetts! 
 
In 1969, The Walk for Hunger was founded on the promise, by the people of Massachusetts, to provide 
relief to our neighbors struggling with food insecurity. We know that you agree no one should go without 
a meal, yet Project Bread estimates that 1 in 5 households with children across the Commonwealth 
are facing hunger right now.  
 
It's your donations, participation, and fundraising that has made The Walk for Hunger successful at 
achieving its mission for more than five decades. Thank you!   
 
Location & Parking: 
Boston Common 
Boston, MA 
 
What to wear: sneakers or walking shoes, weather dependent clothing 
What to bring (all optional): water, pets, kids, mask, etc. 
 
Eric Felz and Yolanda McLean will be your hosts. Any questions, email: office@ispeboston.org  
 
 

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN ONLINE AT: 
www.ISPEBoston.org/Events. 
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